
 

 

 
Year 6 families 

Transition to Secondary School workshop –  

Wednesday 18th May 2022 @ 9:00-10:30am 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

You are warmly invited to a family learning activity where you 

can find out more about preparing for the move to Secondary 

School and how to make the process as smooth as possible. 
 

We have managed to book the Family Learning Team to help 

run the event –the sessions will start straight after drop-off 

at 9:00am & finish by 10:30 latest     
 

The session provides information about what to expect, as well as lots of ideas 

to help you and your child to be relaxed and ready for the change! The different 

activities and games are designed to give you the chance to have fun together, 

but also to provide a platform for questions, discussion and planning. 
 

Please email Shelley Thorpe, familysupport@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk to book a 

space. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Jennett’s Park CE Primary School  
Jennett's Park CE Primary School, 

3 Tawny Owl Square, Bracknell, RG12 8EB 

01344 301269 

mailto:secretary@jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk 
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